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Purpose 

Order entry and verification of medication orders may be provided by Iredell Memorial 

Hospital’s Central Pharmacy by means of Remote Order Entry (ROE) using remote 

connection to Iredell Davis Behavioral Health’s Electronic Medical Record (EMR). 

 

Policy 

ROE shall be performed by Central Pharmacy during the time at which the Iredell Davis 

Pharmacy is closed or as requested. 

 

Iredell Davis will provide pharmacists with secure, HIPPA compliant electronic access to 

all Iredell Davis clinical systems necessary to review medication orders. 

 

A licensed pharmacist employed by Iredell Health System will review, verify and 

approve each medication order as per Medication Ordering and Processing Policy. 

 

At the beginning and end of each ROE coverage period, a pharmacist shall provide 

proper hand off of any appropriate or necessary information.  

 

ROE Pharmacist(s) shall be available to provide information to healthcare personnel as 

needed and shall maintain open communication with healthcare personnel for any 

medication order changes. 

 

Iredell Health System shall ensure there is a pharmacist available in the event access to 

Iredell Davis needs a specific medication not stocked in an Automated Dispending 

Cabinet. 
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